19th November 2020

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Please find an order form for our annual book fair on our school website www.charlesdarwin.cheshire.sch.uk under newsletters which arrives into school on Thursday 26th November. Traditionally we would invite you in to browse the books and buy on the night. Things are a little different this year! The books will be delivered as usual and the children will have chance to see what is available. You can order in one of two ways. 
1. By returning the order form with cash or a cheque made payable to school
2. By phoning your order and paying online - the number is at the bottom of the order form - you will need to record the transaction number and send it  back into school
In both instances your child will receive the books in school - if they are wanted for presents please pass on a note with the order form to the class teacher and we will make sure the children don't see them.

PLEASE PLEASE support the book fair as you normally do - for the last three years we have raised over £1000 at our book fair which has meant we have been able to order £600 worth of free books in school. We really appreciate your support with this as always.

Many thanks

Mrs Ronald
English Lead

